
I oppose SB 175; this Legislative bill is sending message that Department of Transportation records are not secure. Department of 
Transportation already has laws and rules about disclosing licensees information. Duplication of security measure within the 
Department of Transportation records should be across board measure for all citizenry. Public service is appreciated, but being an 
employee of a public body - entity does not comport to a higher standard of security from the general population of citizenry of this 
state, not equitable at all.


